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20th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Starting on 22nd May the path through the wildlife garden will be tarmacked. Therefore, the top gate in 
Trelawney Road will be closed from 22nd to 24th May. The workmen will be parking by the gate in Trelawney 
Road so parking in this area will be limited.  
 
All children need to enter the school via the main gate in Grove Hill. You will need to walk your child through 
the car park and into the bottom playground. At the end of the day you will also need to leave that way. 
 
We would appreciate you not attempting to drive your children to the front entrance as this will block the 
road.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Ms Praed. 
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